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EMPLOYER INTERNSHIP SUPPORT: FREE STATE &
NORTH WEST (Rustenburg Areas)

The Safety and Security SETA has called on the Sheriffs Profession to participate in a drive
to provide Interns with an opportunity to obtain practical work experience.

These Interns come from various backgrounds and have graduated in the following areas:
e Marketing
¢ Business Management
e Business Administration

e Law
¢ Information Technology (IT)
e Finance

In return for the services of any of the available interns, the Sheriff will be required to
contract the Intern for a period of 12 months. You will need to ensure that the Intern is
exposed to the area of work that he/she has studied and that you provide guidance to
develop the Interns skills.

On receipt of a monthly Attendance Register and short Report from you, the SASSETA will
pay the Intern a stipend/salary. The Intern will be treated like any other employee of yours
and will have to abide by the policies and procedures implemented by you for your office.

At the end of the 12 month contract you will not be under any obligation to retain the services
of the Intern, unless you wish to do so.

For further information please contact Anna Setsetse at the SASSETA on;
011 347 0200 or ASetsetse @SASSETA.ORG.ZA



mailto:ASetsetse@SASSETA.ORG.ZA

